
 

 

IFB Notification of No Award 

To: Vendors Responding to Invitation for Bids (IFB) Number 4610 for the Mississippi 
Department of Information Technology Services (ITS) 

From: David C. Johnson 

Date: April 9, 2024 

Subject: Notification of No Award 

Contact Name: Jasmine Grice 

Contact Phone Number: 601-432-8198 

Contact E-mail Address: jasmine.grice@its.ms.gov 

 

 

Regarding Information Technology Services (ITS) IFB Number 4610 for Mechanical and Metasys 
Equipment Maintenance for ITS, please be advised that the IFB is being canceled and an award 
will not be made. ITS will issue another IFB in the near future. All interested Vendors can 
download a copy of IFB No. 4620 as soon as it becomes available at: 
https://www.its.ms.gov/procurement/RFPs_and_sole_sources_advertised.  
 
ITS thanks you for your participation in the IFB process. 
 

cc: ITS Project File Number 48165 
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